
PARKS & TRAILS DIVISION 

IMPORTANT NOTICE

March 5, 2025 

Cowichan Bay’s Upper/Lower Village Connector Trail Under Review for Opening 

COWICHAN BAY, BC – The CVRD Board has approved engagement of a Qualified 
Environmental Professional (QEP) consultant to undertake monitoring and develop protocols for 
opening the newly constructed stairs and trail in EA-D Cowichan Bay’s Wessex Ravine Park, in 
consideration of the adjacent Pacific Great Blue Heron nesting colony. The QEP will also 
develop a long-term management plan for the stairs/trail.  

The CVRD thanks the community for their patience and cooperation, and asks that people 
respect the fencing and stay out of this sensitive area at this time.   

For more information, please contact: 

CVRD 
Parks & Trails Division 
250.746.2660 
parks@cvrd.bc.ca  
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